
BOARD WORK SESSION                            October 19, 2021 

 

A board work session of the School Board of Independent School District No. 518, Worthington, 

Minnesota, was held at the Worthington High School Band Room at 1211 Clary Street, Worthington, 

Minnesota on October 19, 2021, at 6:30 p.m. 

 

The following were present:  BOARD MEMBERS – Lori Dudley, Brad Shaffer, Joel Lorenz, Steve 

Schnieder, Adam Blume, Tom Prins 

 

Absent-Mike Harberts 

 

ADMINISTRATORS – John Landgaard, Superintendent, Dave Skog, Director of Management 

Services 

 

Motion by Member Schnieder, and seconded by Member Lorenz and unanimously passed to approve 

the agenda for the October 19, 2021, School Board Work Session. 

 

The Board met with representatives of the Okabena-Ocheda Watershed District to discuss possible 

collaborations to work on water quality improvement at the District’s Crailsheim property.  Options 

were discussed and the Board will consider and review and bring back to a regular Board Meeting 

for further discussion and possible action. 

 

Work session adjourned at 7:29 p.m. 

 

      Steve Schnieder, Clerk 

 

       

 

      Dave Skog, Deputy Clerk 


